
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

QUESTIONS FROM SECURITYHOLDERS  
 
You may use this form to submit questions that relate to the business of the Meetings.  
 
Written questions must be received by the Spark Infrastructure Securities Registry by no later than Wednesday, 17 November 2021.  
 
If you wish to ask a question, please complete and return this form by using the reply paid envelope or by mailing it to the Spark 
Infrastructure Securities Registry at GPO Box 3993, Sydney NSW 2001 or faxing it to +61 2 9290 9655 or by emailing it to 
proxy@boardroomlimited.com.au. This form may be lodged together with the Proxy Form. 
 
Alternatively, you may submit written questions online at https://www.votingonline.com.au/skism2021 or by emailing the Spark Infrastructure 
Securities Registry at enquiries@boardroomlimited.com.au. 
 
Spark Infrastructure Securityholders are encouraged to submit written questions before the Meetings. However, you will also be able to ask 
questions live during the Meetings by text on the online platform at https://web.lumiagm.com or by telephone. Further information about how 
to ask questions live during the Meetings can be found in the online user guide which will be available on Spark Infrastructure’s website at 
https://www.sparkinfrastructure.com/. 
 
The Chair of the Meetings will endeavour to address as many of the frequently raised relevant questions as possible during the course of 
the Meetings. However, there may not be sufficient time available at the Meetings to address all of the questions asked. Please note that 
individual responses will not be sent to Spark Infrastructure Securityholders. 
 
Separately, if you have any questions about the Scheme Booklet or the Schemes, please contact the Spark Infrastructure Securityholder 
Information Line on 1300 513 794 (within Australia) or +61 2 9066 4082 (outside Australia), between 8.30am and 5.00pm (Sydney time), 
Monday to Friday excluding public holidays. 
. 

Question(s)  
 

 
 
 

 

     

1.                          

2.                         

3.                          

 

 
All correspondence and enquiries to: 

 

 
 

Boardroom Pty Limited 
ABN 14 003 209 836 

 

   GPO Box 3993 
Sydney NSW 2001 

 

Tel: 1800 000 639 (within Australia) 
Tel: +61 2 9290 9600 (outside Australia)  

Fax: +61 2 9279 0664 
 

www.boardroomlimited.com.au 
 enquiries@boardroomlimited.com.au 
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